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October 10, 2010 

 

 

  

Michael Rocheford 

2420 Dresden Lane 

Golden Valley, MN 55422 

 

VIA EMAIL: mike@ryancompanyinc.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 2099 Lincoln Avenue. 

 File No. ALH-158 

 

Dear Mr. Rocheford: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 5, 2010 at the Property Code Hearing, the Department of 

Safety and Inspections staff has indicated that all orders were resolved; therefore, the orders were 

withdrawn.  

 

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Paralegal 

 

Cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Pat Fish (email) 
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